

association of university and college employees

March 9, 1982

Customer Service
Dominion Directory Company Ltd.
4400 Dominion St.
Burnaby, B.C. V5G 4G4

Dear Madam:

Please be advised that we no longer wish to advertise in any of the Lower Mainland yellow pages. I understand that it is too late to cancel our listing in the North & West Vancouver and Richmond Directories for this year. Please do not renew these listings next year. However, I do want our listings in the New Westminster and Langley-Surrey Directories cancelled immediately.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Yours truly,

Patricia House Secretary-Treasurer

AUCE Local 1